
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY – DEPARTMENT REPORT 
 
DATE:   July, 2015 
 
FROM:  Rick Gruninger  
 
SUBJECT: Operations Department 
 
 
The Operations Department is pleased to announce that Bil "One L" Parker has successfully 
been re-qualified as a Qualified Brakeman, Conductor, and Fireman. Bil has worked very 
diligently at his Operations Qualifications. Please welcome & support Bil in his efforts to make a 
positive difference for our Museum, its patrons, and Volunteers. 
 
David Elems has completed his Student Passenger Engineer training with flying colors. He 
awaits a DSLE check out ride. We are confident that David will proof. (No pressure, David.) 
 
Kerry, Paul, and I have begun working on clarifying and finalizing Ops Department processes, 
issues, and items of confusion that have developed over many years. 
 
Stay tuned. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rick Gruninger 
WPRM/FRRS Superintendent of Operations 
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